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July 17, 2023 
 
Chair Jenifer French 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street         
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: Clinton Substation Expansion Project 
 PUCO Case No. 21-0679 -EL-BLN 

Notification of Completion of Construction  
 
Dear Chair French, 
 
In accordance with Rule 4906-6-11(D) of the Ohio Administrative Code, The Dayton Power and Light 
Company d/b/a AES Ohio submits this notice to inform you that construction of the above-referenced 
project was completed on July 14, 2023, and the facility in-service was July 14, 2023. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this notification letter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Christopher C. Hollon            
Christopher C. Hollon (Ohio Bar No. 0086480) 
AES OHIO 
1065 Woodman Drive 
Dayton, Ohio 45432 
Phone: (937) 259-7358  
christopher.hollon@aes.com 
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